Procedencia: Bilvermine Collège of Art - Connecticut Autor: gail S. Janon (Direttor) 000 Dest: I-S.

Ass: Carta de agradeciments pela cooperaçons no "Children's Art Festival " que será aberta 2x abril 29. Mandará publi cacas completa. Fala sobre a importancia e originalidade da pintura en tecido feita pelas crisos cas.

Connecticut, 5 Mares 1962



Gail Symon, Director Roger Prince, Acting Dean

College Board

Bert S. Prunty, Jr., Chairman Mrs. John Barnes Norman Cousins Mortimer Hays Robert Koch Hector Lazo Robert H. Miller Vance Packard Gabor Peterdi Roy S. Senour, Jr.

Betty Hare, Asst. to Director Ruth E. Ogden, Registrar

March 5, 1962

Professor Ivan Serpa Museu de Arte Moderne Av. Biera Mar Rio de Janeiro Brazil South America

Dear Professor Serpa:

Thank you for your ready cooperation in our Children's Art Festival. The exhibit will open April 29th and we will send you pictures and publicity as they appear.

The children's textiles are very unique and I am sure they will make a handsome exhibition and create much interest.

Sincerely,

Gail Symon Director

GS-bh